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Dear Ms. Garde:

In accordance with your request by telephone on July 6,1984, enclosed
please find transcripts of interviews of Mr. Corey A. Allen (November 21,
1983), and Mr. Joseph J. Lipinsky (January 4,1984), both of which were
taken by NRC Staff inspector Frank Hawkins. As I pointed out to you in
our telephone call, the transcript indicates that a copy of Mr. Allen's
transcript was sent to him, and that Mr. Hawkins confirmed in a telephone
call with Mr. Allen that he had received his interview transcript. This
also confirms your representation that Mr. Allen agreed to waive his
earlier request for confidentiality.

In addition, please find copies of interview summaries of 6 individuals
who were interviewed by the Staff during the April 1984 special inspec-
tion of CPSES. . Copies of the transcript and the interview summaries are
also being provided to the Applicants.

Sincerely,

f .

Gehry S. izuno
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosures: As stated

cc w/encls: Applicants
!,

cc w/o encls.: Remainder of Service List
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